To: Parents
From: Mr. Flynn
There will be a game for students in grades 2/3 who have signed up for after school soccer next Monday September 23rd against Gretna Green at 3:30 at Gretna Green field. I will provide students with Harkins t-shirts for the game and students are to bring their water bottles and proper footwear.
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